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Health Center and Rotary Clubs Launch Fundraising Partnership 

(9/28/11- Woodbridge, VA) – The Greater Prince William Community Health Center, Lake 

Ridge Rotary and Woodbridge Rotary are co-hosting a fundraising event that will benefit 

numerous local charities. Chips4Charity will be held at the Harbour View Event Center from 

6:30 p.m. to 11 p.m. on Friday, October 21. The event will include a variety of table games, a 

silent auction, live music by Kitty and the Fat Cats, dancing, plus numerous prizes and raffles. 

 

“It will certainly be a fun evening for everyone who attends,” said the Health Center’s 

Executive Director Frank J. Principi. “More importantly, all proceeds from Chips4Charity will 

help meet the needs of local residents—providing health care to uninsured children, serving 

families during emergencies or natural disasters, helping victims of child abuse and domestic 

violence, providing scholarships for at-risk youth, and more.” A full list of local charities that 

will benefit from Chips4Charity is available at www.chips4charity.org. 

 

Lake Ridge Rotary member Victor Evans explained the unique fundraising partnership: 

"Rotary exists to improve the quality of life for individuals, families and the community at 

both the local and international levels. In our community, the Lake Ridge and Woodbridge 

Rotary work directly with residents or indirectly through existing service programs. It was a 

perfect fit to create a joint fundraiser run by the Rotary Clubs and the Health Center, which 

provides incredible services to improve the health and well-being of local residents." 

 

Tickets for Chips4Charity are $75 per person or $140 per couple.  You can purchase tickets 

www.Chips4Charity.org. Local organizations can also become event sponsors or donate to the 

silent auction.  Email chips4charity@gpwhealthcenter.org or call 703-680-6524.  

Sponsors for the event include: Sentara Potomac Hospital; Harbour View Event Center; 

Amerigroup; LabCorp; Management and Training Consultants, Inc; Samia Harris; Richard J. 

Nagel & Associates; Principi for Supervisor; Bentz Communications; Health Center 

Employees; Keller Williams; and NOVEC. 
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